
From: Andy Newkirk
To: Andy Newkirk (anewkirk@cityofgoleta.org)
Subject: RE: New Draft Zoning Ordinance
Date: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 9:43:00 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Valerie Davis <vdavis@ucsb.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 8:41 AM
To: Wendy Winkler <wwinkler@cityofgoleta.org>
Subject: New Draft Zoning Ordinance

We have lived in peace and harmony in our neighborhood for 25 years. We now find ourselves being bullied with
rules and regulations from the City of Goleta that now sees itself as a homeowners association! It would seem with
the increased gang and drug activity coming into the area, not to mention the traffic issues, and poor business
planning that there would be enough to do rather than worry about or dictate what residents park in their own private
driveways!

Valerie Davis

NZO #49
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